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WESTERN AUSTRALIAN ROYAL COMMISSION 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX: CWN) (Crown) refers to its announcement of 17 February 
2021 regarding the Gaming and Wagering Commission of Western Australia (WA Commission) inquiry under 
the Casino Control Act 1984 (WA) (WA Inquiry).   
 
Crown has today been informed that the WA Inquiry will be held as a royal commission (WA Royal 
Commission).  The WA Royal Commission will examine the suitability of Crown Perth to continue holding a 
casino gaming licence in Western Australia, Western Australia’s regulatory framework and any matters that 
may enhance the WA Commission’s future capability and effectiveness. 
 
Neville Owen AO, Lindy Jenkins and Colin Murphy have been appointed as Commissioners in the WA Royal 
Commission. 
 
The WA Royal Commission is expected to deliver an interim report in relation to the regulatory framework by 
30 June 2021 and a final report with findings and recommendations by 14 November 2021. 
 
A copy of a media statement issued by the WA Racing and Gaming Minister is available at: 
https://www.mediastatements.wa.gov.au/Pages/McGowan/2021/03/Royal-Commission-to-be-held-into-
Crown-Perths-suitability-to-hold-licence.aspx. 
 
Crown will fully co-operate in relation to the WA Royal Commission. 
 
Helen Coonan, Crown’s Executive Chairman, said: 
 
“The WA Royal Commission will provide an opportunity for Crown to detail the reforms and changes to our 
business to deliver the highest standards of governance and compliance, and an organisational culture that 
meets community expectations.” 
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 
 
Media Enquiries – Natasha Stipanov, Corporate Affairs, 03 9292 8671. 
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Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available at Crown's website at 
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